
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls to schedule next legislative term’s important laws

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with the First Deputy Speaker

of the Iraqi House of Parliament, Mr. Muhsin Al-Mandalawi, and MP Hussein Arab on 7/7/2023, and

exchanged congratulations with him on Eid Al-Ghadeer Al-Aghar, calling them to prepare for the

next legislative term and scheduling important and strategic laws and laws that are in direct

contact with the concerns and needs of citizens.

His Eminence also stressed the need to exercise the supervisory role of the House of Parliament

in line with the priorities of the government and the implementation of its program, stressing

on maintaining communication, cooperation, and integration with the executive and judicial

authorities.


